
Zip:  COState:FT MORGANCity:

OGCC Operator Number:

Name of Operator: CANFIELD DRILLING COMPANY

Address: BOX 453

100382

Operator Information:

THIS IS A FOLLOW UP INSPECTION

FOLLOW UP INSPECTION REQUIRED

NO FOLLOW UP INSPECTION REQUIRED

Status Summary:

Findings:

2 Number of Comments

0 Number of Corrective Actions

Corrective Action Response Requested

Loc ID

453364

Inspector Name:

Hughes, Jim

On-Site Inspection

2A Doc Num:

Contact Name Phone Email Comment

Roy, Catherine catherine.roy@state.co.us

Conklin, Curtis curtis.conklin@state.co.us

Chollett, Shannon shannon.chollett@state.co.us

Contact Information:

ANY CORRECTIVE ACTION(S) FROM
PREVIOUS INSPECTIONS THAT HAVE NOT
BEEN ADDRESSED ARE STILL APPLICABLE

State of Colorado
Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, Colorado 80203 
Phone: (303) 894-2100 Fax: (303) 894-2109

FIELD INSPECTION FORM

FORM
INSP

Rev 
X/20

06/22/2022

Inspection Date:

Document Number:
688801174

Submitted Date:

07/01/2022

Facility ID Type Status Status Date Well Class API Num Facility Name Insp Status

453363 WELL TA 12/15/2017 GW 077-10548 Canfield (OWP) 1 EI

Inspected Facilities:

General Comment:

On June 22, 2022 COGCC OWP Western Region EPS Jim Hughes conducted an environmental field inspection of the Canfield (OWP) #1. 
For the most recent field inspection report of this facility, please refer to document #692200651. The OWP Western Region Supervisor 
was on site during this inspection.
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Facility ID: 453363 API Number: 077-10548 Status: TA EIInsp. Status:Type: WELL

Inspected Facilities

Comment User Date

On June 22, 2022 COGCC OWP Western Region EPS Jim Hughes conducted an 
environmental field inspection of the Canfield (OWP) #1. For the most recent field 
inspection report of this facility, please refer to document #692200651. The OWP Western 
Region Supervisor was on site during this inspection.
The area adjacent to the Canfield (OWP) #1 is saturated with fluids and has gas bubbling to 
the surface. 
On 6/27/22 a telephone conversation between the USACE’s regional office and the 
COGCC’s OWP concluded that no action was to be required by the USACE regarding 
wetland delineation prior to the OWP plugging and abandoning this well. This determination 
was made due to the fact that the area had artificial hydrologic connectivity. Field 
observations during this inspection appear to indicate that the Canfield (OWP) #1 has 
created a pathway for fluid migration to the surface.
Fluid samples will be collected from the area adjacent to the Canfield (OWP) #1 prior to any 
surface disturbance.

hughesjo 07/01/2022

COGCC Comments

Document Num Description URL

688801175 Inspection Photos http://ogccweblink.state.co.us/DownloadDocumentPDF.aspx?DocumentId=5794266

Attached Documents

You can go to COGCC Images (https://cogcc.state.co.us/weblink/) and search by document number:
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